OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF



COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

IIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date:

January 18, 2024

To:

Commissioners Court

From:

Jim Skinner, Sheriff

RE:

Training & Consulting Use of Force Contract

The Collin County Sheriff's Office respectfully requests approval of a contract for professional services by attorneys Fred Smith and Roderick Kennedy to provide professional consulting services to the Sheriff's Office. In particular, to advise and assist in the review and revision of the use-of-force, vehicle-pursuit, and related policies used in the Operations and Special Operations Bureaus.

The Sheriff's Office Legal Advisor, Chris Barnes, has reviewed the contract to ensure it conforms to Collin County purchasing standards.

JOS/bz

